Lord Selkirk of Douglas, PC, QC

3 June 2013

Dear Mz, Alexander,

Further to our correspondence, ! have now
recetved this reply from the Secretary of State for
Health, which I thought you wouid like to see.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

N

Malcolm Alexander, Esq.,

Chair, National Association of LINks Members,
30 Portland Rise,

London N4 2pp



